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Superior Street Reconstruction

Word on the Street Weekly Update (October 29-November 3, 2018)

 

 

Wrap-up of This Week

 

Superior Street between 3rd Avenue W. and 5th Avenue W was reopened to all traffic.-

Thank you to all attendees our grand opening celebration! Check out photos of the event below.-

Sidewalk work continued in front of the Duluth Library. Foot traffic may enter the Library through Michigan Street.-

Electrical crews continued installing street lights and steel for traffic signals.-

Crews installed large sections of sidewalk between 5rd Avenue W and 7th Avenue W.-
 

What to Expect November 4 - 10

 

Access to businesses and residences remains open.-

Front door access to the Duluth Library is scheduled for the end of next week with full road access expected the week of Nov.

12-16

-

Flatwork crews will continue pouring concrete sidewalks and curb ramps.  -

Street lights and steel for traffic signals will continue to be installed.-

Crews will continue to stripe the roadway.-

Detailed work will continue along the project.-
 

Weekly Meetings

 

Thank you to the attendees of the weekly construction meetings. Meetings for phase 1 have concluded. Phase 2 meetings will

be announced in the spring.

-

  

Detour Routes

 

Please use the following link to review vehicle detours – Michigan St. west of 5th Ave remains a two-way until completion of

the blocks by the library and Radisson Hotel www.superiorstreet.org

-

 

Love Downtown Duluth

http://www.superiorstreet.org


 

Businesses thrive because of our support; show some love for your downtown businesses every day!-
 

Live Feed

 

You can see a live feed of the construction site anytime using this link: http://www.superiorstreet.org/livefeed/-
 

Parking Ramps             

 

Many ramps offer free parking if you enter and leave within an hour.  For those accessing businesses in the construction zone,

the following ramps are participating: Civic Center Ramp—410 W. First Street4th Avenue Auto Park—402 W. Michigan

StreetDuluth Transportation Center—228 W. Michigan StreetUS Bank Ramp—115 W. Michigan StreetNew parking pay

stations will be installed along Superior Street

-

  

Looking Ahead

 

To check the status of Superior Street Reconstruction, go to www.superiorstreet.org and subscribe for updates or follow us on

Facebook at “SuperioStreetReconstruction”.

-

Construction for 2019 starts in the spring, check back on the website for additional information about upcoming meetings,

events or promotions.

-

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Officials with City, GDC, State Legislature, Northland,
Duluth Energy and local business shared remarks

Construction managers, workers and community gather to
celebrate

   

http://www.superiorstreet.org/livefeed/
http://www.superiorstreet.org


Dancing in the new street Clifford the Dog handed out treats


